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Welcome:  

President John Loftis 

 

New members  

Jesse Gatlin (Greenville, TX) 

Mike Conrad (Aubrey, TX) 

 

Shop Questions 
 

Owen Haggard 

Requested help with a hinge and 

identifying the Antique Deck Chair or 

whatever it the proper name is for the 

chair. He wanted to locate a hinge but 

he didn’t know what to call the chair in 
order to locate one on the internet. 
 

Announcements 

 
Bill Richardson a professional cabinet 
maker will be next month’s (August) 
presenter.  
 
Next month’s meeting will be August 20th at 
the Party Barn at 7:00 PM 
 

Show and Tell 

 

Nasar Jannari 

Showed off his useless machine 

 

Owen Haggard 

Displayed a duplicate finial that he had 

made. 

 

Bill Bush 
Showed a Laser cut pen 

 

 

Steve Yauch 

Showed a Cutting Board he had made. 

 

Larry Maughn 
Showed off some Pens that he had 

turned and the new Kreg clamp that is 

self-adjusting. 

 

Members who bring a show and tell item 

are automatically entered into a drawing 

for $10. 

 

Winner of the show and tell drawing: Bill 

Bush. 

 

Event 

 

A challenge event was added to the 

meeting open to everyone.  

 

The event: to create the longest shaving 

from a piece of pine using a new Harbor 

Freight block plane.  

 

The winner with the longest shaving: 

Jesse Gatlin. Jesse won a new Triton 

Multi-stand.  
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Raffle 

 
Every six months, in July and 

December, all those who have 

purchased raffle tickets for the 

previous six months are eligible to 

participate in the raffle.  

 

The prize for this month was a brand 

new Festool 561556 TS 55 REQ Plunge 
Cut Track Circular Saw (value $585)  

 

Ron Conrad won the drawing for the 

TS 55. Congratulations Ron!! 

 

Program 

 
The program for the July was simply our 

annual July Picnic. The picnic was held at 

the party barn with great attendance. 

The club provided the Primary dish of 

Brisket. Members of the club and their 

spouses provided sides and deserts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


